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April Kinzer <aprilkinz@gmail.com> 
Thursday, June 02, 2016 4:16 PM 
Council Clerk- Testimony 
Addressing homelessness 

I have an idea of opening a nonprofit business to benefit the homeless population, it would not only provide 
jobs, but a place to live for homeless people that are willing to work to get off the street. 
April Sams 
541-971-8924 
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Request of April Sams to address Council regarding opening a nonprofit 
business to benefit the homeless (Communication) 

PLACED ON FILE 
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